
 

 

 

 

Date: 17-04-2025 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

It is to inform you that School will remain closed form 

Friday, 18th April, 2025 to Sunday, 20th April, 2025 on 

account of Easter. From Monday, 21st April 2025 onwards 

summer uniform will be followed. 

 

 

Regards 

 

Principal 


